
Attention students who are planning to transfer to Auburn in Forestry 
  

• Forestry students are required to attend Summer Practicum traditionally between their 
sophomore and junior years. 

• Forestry students must apply and be accepted for the Summer Term in order to attend 
practicum.  It is recommended they apply before March so they receive all relevant 
communication leading up to practicum. 

• Before attending Summer Practicum, students must have completed ENGL 1101 & 1102, 
BIO 1020/21 & 1030/31, MATH 1130 or above, and STATS 2510. 

• Summer Practicum is ten credit hours and lasts eight weeks.  Students are responsible 
for tuition and fees associated with attending. 

• If students want to get on an email listing to receive updates about this year’s 
practicum, please have them email their name, current School, and contact information 
to workingwithnature@auburn.edu. 

  
Professional foresters are in high demand currently.  All of AU graduates have been 
employed upon graduation for the past seven years, with most being offered positions in 
the fall.  
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